
From: Tim Carter <tcarter@cityofspartanburg.org>  
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 4:41 PM 
To: Martin Harper Mullis, P.E. <MMullis@ecslimited.com>; Carl Wright 
<cwright@cityofspartanburg.org> 
Subject: RE: Spartanburg Rail Trail RFQ 
 
Hey Carl, I’ve answered the questions for Martin. 
 
1.       Is there a minimum DBE requirement for the consulting firms.    There is no minimum requirement 
for DBE participation but DBE participation is encouraged.  If the consultant will be using DBE's they 
should state who they will be   using and the work they will provide as well as the % participation.  They 
should also list any sub consultants they will be using such as testing consultants. 
 
2.       Is the City going to be using SiteManager software for this project. No 
 
3.       Will the City take care of R/W acquisition. Yes 
 
4.       Will a DHEC permit be necessary.  (not disturbing much ground)  If so, will the City be performing 
this. Yes 
 
5.       Will the consulting firm be providing a daily inspector, or will the City provide that.    No, we will 
have a City inspector on site.   
 
6.     The RFQ does not specify if the City wants a SF330 form completed with the submission.    The 
SF330 is not required but the consultant can provide it in their response as it provides a wealth of 
information on the firm' experience and staff capabilities. 
 

Tim Carter, Engineering Administrator 

City of Spartanburg-Engineering Department 

P.O. Box 1749 

Spartanburg, SC 29304 

Voice 864.596.2838 

E-mail tcarter@cityofspartanburg.org 
 
 
 
From: Martin Harper Mullis, P.E. [mailto:MMullis@ecslimited.com]  

Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 4:37 PM 

To: Tim Carter; Carl Wright 
Subject: FW: Spartanburg Rail Trail RFQ 

 
Mr. Wright, 
 
I have not heard back yet regarding the questions below and whether we need a form 330.  Has an 
addendum been sent out yet? 
 
Thanks 
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MARTIN HARPER MULLIS, P.E. | Senior Project Engineer 

ECS SOUTHEAST, LLP  T 864.987.1610 | D 864.987.1820 | C 864.444.8192 
www.ecslimited.com 

 

Confidential/proprietary message/attachments. Delete message/attachments if not intended recipient. 

From: Martin Harper Mullis, P.E.  
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 9:56 AM 
To: 'cwright@cityofspartanburg.org' <cwright@cityofspartanburg.org> 
Cc: 'tcarter@cityofspartanburg.org' <tcarter@cityofspartanburg.org> 
Subject: Spartanburg Rail Trail RFQ 
 
Mr. Wright, 
 
Thanks for taking the time to meet with us yesterday regarding the Spartanburg Rail Trail RFQ. I have a 
few questions regarding the project. Some of which we did answer in the meeting, but thought it would 
be nice to have it written out. 
 

1.       Is there a minimum DBE requirement for the consulting firms. 
2.       Is the City going to be using SiteManager software for this project. 
3.       Will the City take care of R/W acquisition. 
4.       Will a DHEC permit be necessary. (not disturbing much ground) If so, will the City be performing 

this. 
5.       Will the consulting firm be providing a daily inspector, or will the City provide that. 

 
Thanks and have a blessed day! 
MARTIN HARPER MULLIS, P.E. | Senior Project Engineer 
T 864.987.1610 | D 864.987.1820 | C 864.444.8192 
1200 Woodruff Road, Suite H-12 | Greenville | SC | 29607 

 
ECS SOUTHEAST, LLP 
www.ecslimited.com 

 

LinkedIn | Facebook | Twitter 
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